HIGH MEADOW COOPERATIVE NO. 1

C/o Stillman Management Inc.

440 Mamaroneck Avenue

Harrison, NY 10528
914-813-1900 / fax 914-813-1919
Special Notice

To:
 All Residents of High Meadow Cooperative #1, Inc. 

Date: 
 May 26, 2023 

Subj:
 Masonry Project    

Please be advised that Canzone Contracting will be on-site beginning on May 30, 2023, replacing portions of the sidewalks throughout the complex. 

Working hours are Monday – Friday between 8:00 am to approximately 4:00 pm. The project is expected to take 4 - 6 weeks, weather permitting. 

The scope of work for the masonry upgrades this year is as follows: 

· Building 3 in front of 26cc
· Sidewalk right of Parking lot B entrance to 118cc

· Building 20 Outer walkway side of 107cc *
· Building 20 between 109cc and 111cc *
· Sidewalk left of parking lot L entrance to the mailbox

· Building 21 side of 129cc and rear of 131cc *
· Ramp at the rear of 180cc leading to storage area

· Building 8 Entrance to 159sh and 161sh

* The storage rooms located at the rear of 180cc, 131cc, and 107cc storage and Laundry room, will be closed off for several days so please plan accordingly.

There will no doubt be noise and dust associated with this project. We advise affected residents to keep their windows closed while the contractor is working near and around their units. 

We apologize for any inconvenience these upgrades may cause and thank you for your cooperation 

